



HEARING NOTES

[bookmark: Dropdown5]:  20-0521


Supplementary General Fund Operating Appropriation – Sheriff - $37,600

Committee:    
[bookmark: Dropdown15]Chaired By:      Eric T. Costello
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Hearing Date:  	Thursday, April 30, 2020
Time (Beginning):	2:05 PM	
Time (Ending):	2:15 PM
Location: 		Virtual “WebEx” Meeting
Total Attendance:	 Approximately 20

Committee Members in Attendance: 
	
		
		
Bill Henry			


[bookmark: Check4][bookmark: Check2][bookmark: Check3]Bill Synopsis in the file?	|_| yes    |_| no    |_| n/a
[bookmark: Check5]Attendance sheet in the file?	|_| yes    |_| no    |_| n/a
[bookmark: Check6]Agency reports read?	|_| yes    |_| no    |_| n/a
[bookmark: Check7]Video or audio-digitally recorded?	|_| yes    |_| no    |_| n/a
[bookmark: Check8]Certification of advertising/posting notices in the file?	|_| yes    |_| no    |_| n/a
[bookmark: Check9]Evidence of notification to property owners?	|_| yes    |_| no    |_| n/a
Final vote taken at this hearing?	|_| yes    |_| no    |_| n/a
Motioned by:	Councilmember Pinkett
Seconded by:	Councilmember Middleton
Final Vote:	Favorable with Amendment


Major Speakers
(This is not an attendance record.)

·  Samuel Cogen, Speaker
·  Matthew Stegman, Mayor’s Office

Major Issues Discussed

1.    Two representatives talked briefly about the purpose of the legislation and about some of the things the grant will be used for, such as:
· Recruitment costs
· Security officers, and
· To assist with approximately (20) twenty incentives
2.    Chairman Costello discussed a proposed amendment received that will correct an error that is technical in nature.  The amendment changes the wording from General funding to State funding.
3.   Vote taken. 


Further Study

Was further study requested?					|_| Yes    |_|  No
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Marguerite M. Currin, Committee Staff					Date:  May 1, 2020
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